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The Nebula  

Dear Parents 
Please make sure that you keep checking the newsletter 
to keep up to date with all the dates and events that are 
going on in school up until the end of term. We will do our 
best to send reminder texts and emails and of course we 
will keep adding any information on our weekly newsletter.   
I hope you all have a very happy weekend.  
 
Stars of the Week!   
Congratulations to the Stars of the week– wonderful work 
and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in 
our school.  
 
6S – Kye Gray 
6S – Jake Dodds 
6E – Freya Chapman 
6E – Daisy Viner 
5S – Natasza Masternak 
5S – Rachel Lee  
5R – Daisy Harris 
5R – Daniel Carter 
4N – Hannah Chapman 
4N – Riley Cornish 
4P – Issac Curmi 
4P – Taryn Haywood 
3E – Isaac Kiddell 
3E – Dominika Zuk 
3C – Catherine Baker 
3C – Kieran Vaughan-Williams 
 
Golden Book! 
The following children were put into the Golden Book for 
amazing work that has astonished, astounded and 
amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the 
following children: 
Elliott Curmi 
Daniel Carter 
Erin Langeskov 
Oscar Jackson 
 
Attendance Cup 
4P won the attendance cup for their attendance this week. 
With an attendance of 99.45% - Well done!  
 
Lexia Superstars! 
Well done to the following pupils who have completed 
their levels in Lexia:  
Jack Parker – Level 13 
 
Maths Champions 
Congratulation to our Maths Champions who have 
completed their Times Tables Master Sheets 
Adam Young 
Joseph Pereira 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swimming 
Very well done to the year 4 swimmers 
who have been presented with their 
swimming certificates. Brilliant work – 
keep it up!  
10M – Jacob Delf 
25M – Holly Boyce 
 
Reminder of dates: 
Thurs 21

st
 June - New Intake Evening Yr 2 7.00pm 

Fri 29
th

 June –Non-school uniform day for donations 
Fri 29

th
 June - Yr 6 Fashion Show 10:00am  

Mon 2
nd

 July - City Sports at UEA 
Tues 3

rd
 July - City Sports at UEA 

Thurs 5
th

 July - City Sports at UEA  
Mon 9

th
 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings. Yr3, 4 & 5 

Tues 10
th

 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings Yr3, 4 & 5 
Wed 11

th
 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings. Yr3, 4, 5, & 6 

Wed 11
th

 July - Nebula Sponsored Run  
Thurs 12

th
 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings. Yr6 only 

Fri 13
th

 July - Summer Fair  
Mon 16

th
 July - Sports Day 

Tues 17
th

 July - Sports Day rain check 
Thurs 19

th
 July - Yr 6 Leavers Show 7.00pm  

Mon 23
rd

 July - Celebration Assembly 9:00am  
Tues 24

th
 July - Last Day of Term  

Wed 25
th

 July to Wed 5th Sept - Summer Holiday  
Tues 4

th
 Wed 5th Sept - Inset days (school closed) 

Thurs 6th Sept - Children return to school  
 
No school Uniform day 
We are holding a non-school uniform day on Friday 29

th
 June, 

for donations of items for our summer fair.  We would like to 
have bottles of wine and prizes for our tombola stall which can 
either be for adults or children.  Any donations are greatly 
appreciated.  Children’s and adults prizes can be taken into 
class and given to the teacher on the day, but could you 
please bring any alcohol products into the main office.  Thank 
you. 
 
Rumble in the Jumble 
As you are aware we are holding our annual Summer Fair on 
Friday 13

th
 July at 3.30pm.  This year we thought we would 

offer parents the chance to have a table and sell some of their 
unwanted items.  This can be for children’s toys, clothing, 
shoes or general household items.  If you are interested in 
having a table at the event, please contact the school office 
for more information. 
 
Uniform for next year 
The new stock of uniform will be ready to purchase any time 
from after Monday 2

nd
 July.  However, this year we will be 

having a new uniform stall at our summer fair.  Please feel 
free to buy this either from the office or at the event.  All 
uniform will need to be paid for at the time of ordering and 
collected.  Thank you 
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The Nebula Partnership 

 

TALK HOMEWORK & 

‘WOW’ WORDS 

 
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and 
‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for 
your support.  
 
We are trying to help all our children develop excellent 
speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them 
with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they 
can’t write it either!” 
 
Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child 
about the questions below; 
 
 
The world cup is just around the corner and is a major 
event in the sporting calendar.  What sports do you 
enjoy? Do you do any extreme sports, and are there 
any sports you would love to try?  Talk about this and 
see what you can come up with. 
 

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is 
 

Competition 
 

(contest, tournament, match, game, round, heat, fixture,  
event, meet, encounter) 

 
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our 
vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more 
interesting! 
 
Please encourage your child to use this WOW word, in 
the right context, as much as possible. 

 The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be 
set every Friday in the newsletter; children will 
then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on  Friday 
afternoon. 

 We will encourage the children to use the WOW 
word throughout the week. 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to 
me or another member of staff if you have any questions 
or concerns. Have a great week! 
 
Mrs K Connelly 
 
 


